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MEETING POSTING 

 
Notice – Competitive Negotiations Pre-Solicitation Conference 

Healthy Connections Service Center for 
South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 

Solicitation 5400025519 
 
Meeting Details 
Date:                    Wednesday, June 28, 2023 
Time:                   10:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
Location:              SCDHHS – Jefferson Square Building 
                             1801 Main Street  
                             Columbia, SC 29201 
 
During this meeting, we will share pertinent information about the upcoming procurement for the Healthy 
Connections Service Center. This event will give your organization an excellent opportunity to learn more 
about the project, understand its scope, and to ask questions and provide comments.  
 
While we highly encourage in-person attendance to facilitate more interactive discussions, there will be 
limited space for in-person participation. Therefore, each organization is kindly requested to limit in-
person attendees to a maximum of two individuals. Due to capacity limits, we will only be able to host 80 
in-person attendees based on the order of registration. If additional members of your team would like to 
participate or if we reach in-person capacity, a virtual attendance option will also be available. A link to 
join the meeting virtually will be provided upon request to accommodate any additional participants from 
your organization. This blended approach will ensure that as many stakeholders as possible can be 
involved while adhering to capacity limits for in-person attendance. 
 
To register for the meeting, please click here. Registration will close at 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 
June 21st unless extended by the State.   
 
Once registered, you will receive a confirmation email with further information, including the meeting 
agenda and the virtual meeting link if requested. 
 
In response to the Conference, feedback and/or questions should be returned to HCSC@scdhhs.gov by 
July 7th, 2023, at 5:00 p.m.  
 
We greatly value your organization's involvement and look forward to your participation in this important 
process. Please feel free to contact us if you need further information or assistance. 
 
We look forward to your presence at the meeting. 
 

https://forms.office.com/g/ssSA5wcn8S
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Respectfully, 
 

 
Zach Yarbrough 
Procurement Officer 
Division of Procurement Services 
State Fiscal Accountability Authority 
zyarbrough@mmo.sc.gov  
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